
YOU SHOULD 
NOT ENTER THE 
COURTHOUSE IF YOU:

TO ALL COURTHOUSE VISITORS:
You are required to wear your mask, maintain social distancing, 
and follow the health and safety instructions of court personnel.
Thank you for your cooperation in preventing the spread of 
COVID-19.

•	 Have flu-like symptoms; or

•	 Have recently tested positive for COVID, or have been 
directed to quarantine, isolate or self-monitor at home 
for the coronavirus by any doctor, hospital, or health 
agency; or

•	 Have recently had close contact with a person testing 
positive for COVID (unless you are fully vaccinated or 
have yourself recently recovered from COVID*); or

•	 Have returned from international travel within the last 10 
days (unless you returned 8-10 days ago and took a viral 
COVID test 3-5 days after your return**).

��	 *	�If you are covered by this close contact exemption, please be prepared 
to provide proof of vaccination or recent recovery from COVID. 

**	�If you are covered by this exemption, please be prepared to provide 
proof of your test results.


